
 

 

Feedback: COGTA – GPSSBC Task Team Meeting 
 

The meeting of the GPSSBC Task Team COGTA KZN, took place on 5 October 2021, and the following 

items were discussed: 

 

OHS 

It was brought to the attention of the employer that it was not complying with the OHS Act, despite several 

written communications regarding the Ladysmith office that has not been cleaned since the retirement of 

the Cleaner in June 2021. In addition, officials were transferred from other offices to the Mayville office 

without proper process being followed. Those officials were forced to occupy dirty and unconducive 

offices. The employer noted the concerns and committed to immediately investigate and rectify the 

matter. 

 

EPMDS – 2019/20 

Labour enquired about progress regarding appeals lodged by members. The employer reported that it 

was aware of the matter and that it was at hand. The employer promised to provide feedback before the 

next meeting. 

 

Community Development Workers (CDW) uniforms 

Labour enquired about uniforms for CDW workers as they have not received these this year. The 

employer committed to investigate the matter and report at the next meeting. 

 

Vooma Vaccination Drive 

The employer informed labour of the vaccination drive in the Department and requested labour to 

encourage its members to vaccinate. 
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